
 

 

 

 

 

 

CIRCULAR 

Classes: Pre-Nursery to VIII 

 

DPSG67/CIR/0008/2023-24                                                                Date: 20 th April 2023 
 
 

Dear Parent,  

 
Greetings of the day! 

 
We hope this circular finds you in good health and high spirits. Kindly note that Saturday, 
April 22,2023, will be a holiday on account of EID.  
 
We would like to take this opportunity to wish everyone a very happy and prosperous EID. 
May this festival bring joy and peace to your lives.  
 
Regards, 
Team DPS 
 

 

 

 

 

 


